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Call For Nominations 2018
Operators are hereby notified of the call for nominations for the Board of Directors for 2018.

Please note that the deadline for nominations is Friday, October 19th, 5:00pm, Eastern Standard Time. Please ensure that the candidates you are nominating agree to have their names stand for election to the Board before you submit them. Completed nomination forms should be faxed or emailed directly to the FDFA office at 613-701-4289 or aboucher@fdfa.ca.

You are permitted to nominate the same individual for two separate board categories (where appropriate) i.e. both a regional position and an open position. However, if someone is elected in two positions the successful nominee must choose which position they prefer to hold. The second position would then be offered to the individual who had the second highest number of votes.

There will be five (5) directors elected by all active members – (1) Eastern Region Director, (1) Western Region Director, (1) Ontario Director and (2) “Open” Directors.

I 
 (print your name) nominate the following Active Members to stand for election as FDFA Directors to represent the Regions indicated next to their name (specify Western, Eastern, Ontario or “Open”)

	NAME
	REGION OR “OPEN”

	1. 
	

	2. 
	

	3. 
	

	4. 
	

	5. 
	


(Please make a copy of this form if you wish to nominate additional candidates)

Nominated by: _______________________________________________
(please sign)

Store Name: _____________________________________________________________________________


The Board of Directors will verify that those nominated will agree to stand for election.

Ballots will be printed and the election will be held at our Annual Operator’s Meeting in Toronto, Ontario at the King Edward Hotel on November 4th, 2018.

If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact Allison, Abe Taqtaq (current President) or Cam Bissonnette(current FDFA Secretary to the Board).

FRONTIER DUTY FREE ASSOCIATION 
(P) 613-688-9788 (F) 613-701-4289
aboucher@fdfa.ca
�This is not a requirement in the new By-laws. However, the rule may still apply if it has been adopted as a separate policy of the Board or if no formal decision has been taken to deviate from this practice. If the Board wishes to maintain this rule for the 2014 nominations process, then leave in this paragraph.






